
 

 
 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 

 

In personnel matters, the Board: 
 accepted the retirement/resignation of teachers Susan Steman, Gail Klein, Constance 

Paulsen, Dianne Mears-Mustafa, and Barbara Bergmann effective at the end of the 2014 – 
2015 school year; 

 accepted the resignation of paraprofessional Robin Millner and then employed her as a 
teacher effective January 10, 2011; and 

 employed Krista Sieling as a substitute nurse. 

 
 
In other matters, the Board: 

 recognized the Summit Hill boys volleyball team for finishing their season 
undefeated for the third straight year; 

 recognized the accomplishments of our Board Members for their work on behalf 
of our children, our staff, and our community; 

 heard a presentation from Dr. Julian Rogus School students concerning the 
various math competitions that the third and fourth grade high achieving and 
academically gifted students will be participating in this school year; 

 approved the first reading of Board Policy 2:20; 

 discussed a date for the annual Board workshop; 

 heard information relative to the December tax levy hearing; and 

 heard that there are 3,602 students in District schools. 
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